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Welcome back! Our topic for this half term is local environment 

and school. 

In discovery, we have been learning about the different places in 

the school, we have also learnt about the seven continents, and 

now we are learning about where Bordon is on a map of 

Hampshire. 

In creativity, we have learnt to make collages using different 

materials: tissue paper, cellophane, fabric, buttons and cotton. 

In music we have learnt school songs and we sing them and also 

use makaton. 

In RE, we learnt about Judaism and celebrated the "Rosh 

Hasahana" festivity by enjoying some tasty apples dipped in 

honey. 

In Food Technology, we have learnt to make our own breakfast 

by making toast or a bowl with cereal. Pupils did a fantastic job 

at doing this independently and really demonstrated those focus 

skills of pouring and spreading. 

We have had the opportunity to go horse riding which pupils 

have enjoyed. They have practised strengthening their core by 

sitting correctly on a horse and have taken part in physical co-

ordination focussed activities.  
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